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NOTICE FOR POSTPONEMENT OF MD (AYURVEDA) COUNSELING 

 

This is in reference to advertisement dated 13.11.2024 regarding fourth online 

counseling (SVR-I) for admission to MD (Ayurveda) course.  National Commission 

for Indian System of Medicine, Ministry of AYUSH, Govt. of India, New Delhi vide 

letter ref. no. NCISM/Examinations/StateDME/2024 dated 12.11.2024 has 

reduced the minimum percentile criteria of NEET (UG) 2024 and AIAPGET-2024 

by Fifteen percentile across all categories for admissions in UG & PG Courses of 

ASU for the A.Y. 2024-25.  

Due to above reason University has postponed the date of fourth online 

counseling (SVR-I) for admission to MD (Ayurveda).   Next date of counseling will 

be notified later on. Please visit University website i.e. www.graupunjab.org 

regularly for further updates. 
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